WEXHAM COURT PARISH COUNCIL

| would like to thank Mr Mayor for allowing me the
opportunity to say a few words regarding the Wexham Court
Parish

PARISH HISTORY

The parish originally covered a relatively small 748 acres (3.0
km2) (1.2 square miles) according to the 1881 and 1891
censuses.

Wexham civil parish was divided under the Local Government
Act 1972, with the southern part becoming part of Slough and
the northern part becoming part of the present district. The
northern part now constitutes the civil parish of Wexham,
with the southern part being a parish called Wexham Court .

Wexham Court has a parish council with 11 members

COMMUNICATION

Councillor regularly do Walkabouts in the Parish to hear and
address local issues

— e

Councillors also Visit Elderly at Elderly Centers form time to

.

time

Councillors answer and address Public Questions. At every
Parish meeting the public has the right to ask questions of the
Parish Councillors, Borough Councillors and the Police

Chairmans Address to SBC Page 1



All information is uploaded to the Parish Website:

Parish Open Days are held to promote community cohesmn.

These are well attended by residents
Councillors Work with the Elderly at the Care Home

Councillors Attend Police Forum, Parish Forum to raise local
issues

Activities

Two Halls and the Board Room are always in use offering the
best value to the Parish residents and Others at attractive
rates

Regular Activities include the following;

Lunch and dance classes for Age Concern, Slimming advice,
Boxing, Bhangra dances, Tuition and Prayers on Thursday,
Friday and Sundays

In addition the Halls are kept extremely busy with Birthdays,
Weddings, Mehndi Parties etc. on weekends

Parish also OFFER the following activities;

Three Free Tennis Courts
Children Play area at Norway Drive

Play area for all ages at The Cherries Playground
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From 2013 to 2018 there is a clear trend AGAINST
ABOLUTION

55% Against Abolition in 2013

56.4% Against Abolition in 2018
®* THERE IS INCREASE IN SUPPORT OF KEEPING THE

PARISH
CONCLUSION

Mr Mayor we are living in a democratic society and it is
CLEAR from the Consultation that the RESIDENTS have

stated that Parish Council MUST be RETAINED- V""”M
22§ Pu-/f—l«ke_ Mo ho/be Gt People -
e Wish AND WILL of the people MUST be ACCEPTED,

Democracy MUST win

e Third tier of Government must be MAINTAINED

* There is demand for more Parish's in the Country, and
NOT to demolish the existing ones

| URGE THE COUNCILLORS TO VOTE IN FAVOUR OF RETAINING
THE PARISH IN RESPECTING THEIR WISHS

YOU WILL BE VOTING FOR DEMOCRACY

THANK YOU

Chairmans Address to SBC Page 5



